
Over the last two weeks,
Ridgeview was filled with
holiday cheer as students
showcased their talents in two
wonderful winter concerts! Our
primary students delighted us
with The Best Gift, while our
intermediate students
entertained us with Tracking
Santa. A huge thank-you goes
to our amazing music teacher,
Mrs. Lambert, for her dedication
and creativity, as well as to all
the staff who supported our
vibrant music program. These
concerts were a joyful reminder
of the power of music and
community.  photos here. We
wish everyone a safe and
happy winter break filled with
special moments with family
and friends!  

Check out all of our holiday
posts on Instagram.

 

December  20th:
Holiday Theme Dress Up Day
Christmas Bureau Fundraiser -
bring four  

December 20th  
Last Day of School Before
Winter Break – 12:00pm Early
Dismissal 

Dec 23rd - Jan 3rd  
School Closed for Winter Break
(School Reopens January 6th) 

Proud Principal Reminders

Click here!

Community events

RIDGEVIEW E-BULLETINRIDGEVIEW E-BULLETIN
DECEMBER 19TH 2024

Click here!

Hot Lunch Order

https://www.instagram.com/ridgeviewdragon/?hl=en
https://www.instagram.com/ridgeviewdragon/?hl=en
https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/2425-Community-Connections-Ebulletins-Dec19.pdf
https://www.munchalunch.com/schools/ridgeview/

